
FEED THE NEEDY
Thanksgiving 2023

The Gulf Coast Public Safety Feed the Needy Program
is a successful collaboration between public safety agencies

in Harrison County and generous donors.
This program has been helping feed those in need for 34 years and

has gone from feeding a few people to providing thousands of meals.

The Feed the Needy program is only possible through donations and volunteers.
We truly appreciate the continued support that has kept this program going.

Meals may be requested until Nov. 22, 2023 at 3 p.m.
by calling the following Police Departments:

• Biloxi Police, 228-385-3033
• D’Iberville Police, 228-396-4252
• Gulfport Police, 228-868-5703

• Harrison County Sheriff’s Office, 228-896-0606
• Long Beach Police, 228-865-1981

• Pass Christian Police, 228-452-3301

To donate and help make this a happy holiday
for those who may be less fortunate, please contact:

D’Iberville Police Department
attn: Feed the Needy Program

11290 Lamey Bridge Road, D’Iberville, MS 39540 • 228-396-4252

Biloxi Police Department
170 Porter Avenue, Biloxi, MS 39530 • 228-385-3033
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